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To: Pueblo of Santa Clara Residents, Village Area Residence  

From: Governor J. Michael Chavarria 

Date: December 3, 2024 

Re:   Notice of a ROAD CLOSURE/DETOUR- Village Sewer Improvements  

This notice is to inform you of an upcoming road closure on Cloud Road. See map below. The contractor 

will be installing new sewer lines in the roadway, starting Monday December 9th. Homes will still have 

access. A detour has been established for all traffic (Closure in red, detour in yellow). This will take multiple 

weeks and will happen in sections. Please follow all traffic control signs and as always watch your speed.  

If you have any questions, you may contact the Special Projects Office at 505-692-6309.   
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